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New firmware release version 1.58 available for the Phase One 645DF camera body 
 
Copenhagen, Denmark, May 19 2014, Phase One is pleased to announce the availability 
of a new firmware update for the Phase One 645DF. The update, firmware version 1.58, 
provides increased stability, and addresses the possibility of inappropriate errors of “Err 
DB”, “Cap DB” and “No DB”.  
 
The firmware update version 1.58 is highly recommended for all 645DF cameras. Together 
with IQ firmware version 5.11.36 for IQ digital backs (IQ140, IQ160, IQ180, IQ260, IQ260 
Achromatic, and IQ280), this update ensures increased stability with the Phase One 645DF 
camera and IQ back. 
 
The current firmware version of the 645DF camera body can be confirmed on the main 
LCD screen of the camera body by selecting Custom Function C-99. 
 
Updating to version 1.58 requires Firmware Updater 3.3 or later, available from the 
‘DOWNLOAD’ page on the Phase One website:  
 
http://www.phaseone.com/en/Downloads/Camera-Firmware.aspx 
 
You can update your firmware in the Phase One 645DF camera by using the USB port on 
your V–Grip Air. If you do not have access to a V-Grip Air, please contact your local Phase 
One dealer to take advantage of this update. 
 
For more information about how to upgrade the camera body using the V-Grip Air, please 
read the following Knowledge Base article on the Phase One website: 
 
http://www.phaseone.com/en/search/article.aspx?articleid=1914&languageid=1 
 
If you do not have access to a Phase One V-Grip, please ask your dealer for help with 
updating your 645DF camera. 
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